
Venice Nokomis Woman’s Club 

Membership Meeting: November 11, 2021 

 

The Venice Nokomis Woman’s Club met at Café Venice where a luncheon was held after a tour 

of Venice Theater. A brief meeting was also held there. 

Liz Mazzu, President opened the meeting and welcomed everyone in attendance. She also told 

the members that it was decided that at the January 13, 2022 meeting, members are asked to 

bring a friend.  

Laura Hester, Vice President inducted five new members who were also presented with flowers 

and name badges. The new members are: Lois Johanns, Sally Schmidt, Natalie Sheehan. Marti 

Runnels, and Maria Ruetz. Liz Mazzu, president, welcomed the new members. 

Kathy Price, Second Vice President announced that the December 9, 2021 meeting will be held 

at Cassariano Restaurant, Venice Ave for our holiday luncheon. A Yankee Gift Swap will also 

take place for those who would like to participate with a $10.00 gift. Kathy further explained 

that with a Yankee Swap, gifts can be swapped for another. More information will be sent to 

members. 

Kathy Moller’s October’s Treasurer’s Report was accepted by the members. A motion was 

made by Kathy Price and Lorraine Finizio seconded the motion. 

Lorraine Finizo, Director at Large thanked the decorating committee members for making the 

Xmas tree decorations the day before. She also mentioned that those who volunteered will be 

decorating the tree November 29. She also explained where our tree is in Blalock Park. More 

information as to when the tree lighting is scheduled for will be sent to members. At this time it 

is scheduled for December 11.  

On behalf of Tricia Cook, Fundraising and Special Events, Liz Mazzu reminded members to 

collect travel items in hotels for the Backpack Angels as members may be traveling during the 

holidays. 

Liz Mazzu called on Linda Ecker, Chairperson of Outreach to state the names of those members 

who still need to pick up their Salvation Army Angels. Those members were not in attendance 

at the meeting/luncheon. 

Laura Hester, Vice President explained the opportunity for Library Interns for high school 

students.  

Liz Mazzu, president closed the meeting and thanked members for attending. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Liz Mazzu, president substituting for Pat Church, Secretary     


